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20th September 2019

Class 4 Trip to Standon Bowers Outdoor Education Centre

Dear Parent and carers

Many thanks to those of you who attended the meeting this week to discuss the options for this year’s residential visit which the pupils of class 4 will participate in. At the meeting, it was explained that the availability for Standon Bowers in the summer of 2020 was for 3 days only – rather than the 5 days we have previously visited for. 
I was asked to enquire whether any of the other Staffordshire Outdoor Education Centres has any suitable week-long availability for the summer term. This was so you may be able to express your preference at the choices available. Unfortunately, this is not possible as the booking office have confirmed limited availability for 3 days only at that time of year for any of their centres. 
In order not to lose even this opportunity to make a booking, I have therefore arranged for class 4 to visit Standon Bowers from Monday 15th – Wednesday 17th June 2020.
The total cost of the trip will be £175.00 per pupil, which includes the cost of transport.

The school are prepared to accept payments in any level of instalment you may choose. An account will be set up on Parentpay in order for you to pay and the balance will need to be paid in full before the visit itself. If any parents are finding difficulty with the cost, they are invited to approach the school individually, who will listen sensitively to their concerns. The school remains committed to all pupils being able to access this experience.

A meeting to discuss equipment, activities, communication and other questions will be held nearer to the date of the visit and the pupils will also hold a parent presentation evening after their visit to share all they have experienced. These dates are yet to be decided.

I am sure the trip will be a resounding success and I look forward to the enduring memories it will bring to class 4.

Yours Sincerely

Edward Howard

Headteacher
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